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Grand Knight Report October 2015 
 

Brother Knights, 

 

 Our second meeting this month (the 15th) we will discuss ways to raise money 

for our council. In the past year we have seen income from the breakfast(s) decrease to 

the point we are just about breaking even. New ideas are needed to return our council to 

a firmer footing. Please bring your ideas for discussion. 

 

 One can see from the list of coming events that October will be a busy month, 

please volunteer to support these efforts. 

 

 Looking ahead to November’s second meeting Dr. Mardini has agreed to give 

a talk on CPR and also discuss the use of the defibrillator that has been placed in the 

Church. 

 

          Vivat Jesus 

          Don Schreyer 

 

Unity is praying for one another 

 For where two or three are gathered together in my name, there am I in the midst of them. 

~ Matthew 18:20 

 

October is Respect Life Month – Woe to you if you do not succeed in defending life. - 

Pope John Paul II, World Youth Day 1993, Denver Colorado 

 

 

 

 

Knight and Family of the Month 

 

Knight of the Month - September – Dr. Gerald Lubert 

Family of the Month September – Thomas, Patricia & Jacob Terry 
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Coming up in October 

 

Thursday 1st Knights - Music Room 6:30 pm - First Degree 

Saturday 3rd Rosary 4 pm 

Sunday 4th Home Coming after 10:30 mass – Recruitment and Wreath Sales 

Monday 5th Men’s Basketball SJNCS Gym 8pm 

Saturday 10th Rosary 4 pm 

Monday 12th Men’s Basketball SJNCS Gym 8pm 

Thursday 15thKnights Planning meeting - Music Room 7 pm 

Saturday 17th Rosary 4 pm 

Saturday 17th and Sunday 18th Christmas Wreath Sales after each Mass 

Monday 19th Men’s Basketball SJNCS Gym 8 pm 

Thursday 22nd Belk – Private ticket sales – 10:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Friday 23rd Belk – Private ticket sales – 10:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Saturday 24th Rosary 4 pm  

Saturday 24th and Sunday 25th Christmas Wreath Sales after each Mass 

Monday 26th Men’s Basketball SJNCS Gym 8 pm 

Thursday 29th Belk – Private ticket sales – 10:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Friday 30th Belk – Private ticket sales – 10:00 am – 4:00 pm 

Saturday 31st Rosary 4 pm 

Saturday 31st Trunk or Treat – 5:30 pm 

 
Programs Report 

 
Thanks to John Bathe, Matthew Sturgill, Bill Pemberton, John Murphy, Mary Ann 

Groves, Dick Groves, Stuart Lewis, John Stabile, James Molchan, Jack Passafiume, Terry 
Harrigan, John Irwin, Phil Perkins, Doug Varga, Trish Varga and Cathy Varga for working the 
breakfast. Thanks also the all other Knights and family members who helped out in 
September. 

 
Christmas cards are on sale after Sunday masses in Seaton Hall 

 
 Many thanks to those who are: 

 Leading the Rosary  

 Food Delivery/Crazy Quilt  

 Ushers/Lectors/Choir Members/Eucharistic Ministers 

 Grounds Maintenance Crew 

 Men’s basketball 
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Degree Information 

 

 

A first degree is planned every first Thursday, beginning at 6:30 p.m., and is immediately 

followed by a regular council meeting.  Council 8781’s degree team conducts the 

exemplification. The first degree is held in the Music Room. 

 

Business is the required dress for all those attending First and Second Degree’s.  This 

includes team members, observers, sponsors and participants. No Jeans, sandals, t-

shirts or shorts. Coat and tie are required for all attending a Third Degree. 

 

Reminder: Candidates should be escorted to all exemplifications by their sponsors 

or a third degree member. 

 

 

 

 

Seminarian and Religious Vocation Support 

 

Council 8781 is delighted to support seminarians and others pursuing religious vocations 

with cards, prayers, and financial assistance. Please keep the following in your prayers as 

they pursue studies in priestly and religious life. 

 

Chris Floersh –  St. Meinrad School of Theology 

    200 Hill Drive 

    St. Meinrad, IN 47577 

 

Matthew Donahue -  Bishop Simon Brute College Seminary 

    2500 Cold Spring Road 

    Indianapolis, IN 46222 

 

Brother David Bryant, OSB St. Bernard’s Abbey 

     1600 St. Bernard Drive 

     Cullman, AL 35055 

 

Just a thought – If you travel collect the unused soap, shampoo, and other toiletries from 

the hotel/motel – package them up and send them to one of our seminarians. Theses can 

come in handy as they can become short on cash.   
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Good of the Order 

 

Please pray for our Holy Father, for all who are consecrated to priestly and religious life. 

For health and meaningful employment for all council members and their families, for the 

courage to carry out God’s will in building His Kingdom on earth, for all those who 

defend our nation and the freedom we cherish, and especially the following: 

 

Abbot, Molly  

Aken, Mary Ann 

Allington, William 

Angell, Jean 

Amelse, Deacon Don 

Burr, Jean (RIP-3) 

Campbell, Fr. Joe 

Casey, Bill 

Chesney, Helen (RIP-3) 

Cook Jean 

Denning, Kevin 

Dixon, Durand 

Dwyer, Andrea 

Edwards, Larry 

Elwart, Jim 

Fields, Francis 

Gerwels, John 

Harris, Wilber 

Harris, Wendy 

Hughes, Colonel Brian 

Hughes, Christine 

Hughes, Henry 

Irwin, John 

Johnson, Pat 

Jones, Kimber 

Lijana, Frank 

Lee, Allen 

Lee, Jack 

Lehmann, Larry 

Lewis, Sarah 

Mankel, Msgr. Zavier  

Marks, Mike 

McCarthy, Tina 

McConnell, Liz 

McKenna, Mike 

McGregor, Claire 

Nichols, Roy 

Pope Emertius Benedict XVI 

Saxon, Jennifer 

Senatore, Louise 

Sheehan, Michael 

Stabile, Josh 

Sturgill, Laura Lee 

Casteel, Kelly 

Wooten, Hertistine 

 

If others need to be included on this list, please send the grand Knight an email or post 

your request on the website with names and any details you wish to share. 

 
    Don Schreyer, Grand Knight   250-5312 Bruce Broussard, Advocate 898-3638 

    Fr. Michael Maples, Chaplain   966-4540 Terry Scoggins, Warden  247-5599 

    Tony Angelelli, Deputy Grand Knight  966-7858 Paul Hughes, Inside Guard 966-6558 

    Pete Colombo, Chancellor        302-545-2207 Bruce Stearns, Outside Guard 247-4644 

    David Hetrick, Recorder   671-1469 Doug Varga, 3st year Trustee 675-7688 

    Stuart Lewis, Financial Secretary  675-3183 Nathan Way, 2d year Trustee 693-4158 

    James Parsly, Treasurer   966-4131 George LeCrone, 1nd year Trustee719-1548 


